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From the Principal’s desk… 
 
With just over two weeks until the end of year for 
students, there is still so much coming up! 
 

Tonight, we have our school performance, Dancing 
with the Stars. There will also be other musical 
performances scattered through the night. 
Students have been practising tirelessly and would 
love to see you there. We had our dress rehearsal 
today and it’s looking fantastic! 
 

With the end of year coming, we are beginning to 
see some negative behaviours creep into the 
playground and classroom. We’ve reminded many 
students about expected behaviour and will 
continue to monitor over the remainder of the year. 
 

School supervision begins at 8.30am. Please do not 
drop your child at school or let them arrive prior to 
this as there is no teacher supervision. 
 

Students in K-4 have almost finished their first week 
of Intensive Swimming. Swimming lessons are vital 
for our students as they ensure students are 
comfortable and confident to be at the beach, on a 
boat, around a pool or near a creek. Based on 
results from a study conducted by Royal Life Saving 
Australia, approximately 1 in 5 children are unable 
to swim the length of an Olympic swimming pool by 
the time they finish primary school. This is why our 
yearly lessons are so important. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Monday we held our 2023 School Captain 
speeches. The nominees all gave impressive 
speeches, making it very difficult to choose. Votes 
are currently being tallied and our 2023 captains 
will be announced at Presentation Night. I have 
enjoyed working with our 2022 captains, Abby 
Wason, Nicholas Batty and Olivia Rossiter who have 
all grown in confidence over the year. 
 

Years 7-10 are enjoying the gymnastics and circus 
sessions this term. They’re learning so many new 
skills that they usually don’t get exposed to due to 
our location. There were some very impressive 
gymnasts when I went past yesterday. 
 

Our Semester Two Reward Day will be held on 
Friday 16th December, the last day of school for 
students. Parents of those students whose 
behaviour has made them ineligible to be part of 
the day will be contacted. Attendance is also linked 
to the rewards with those students with 
unexplained absences on their attendance record 
also ineligible to attend. Letters were sent home 
this week asking for absences to be explained and 
must be returned today. All absences for the 
remainder of the term must also be explained.  
 

Have a fantastic remainder of the week! 
 

Terrie Payne 
Principal 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Humbug 
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Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 

   8 

    2nd Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

Yr 6 Transition Day 
 

Scholastic Book club 
Issue 8 due back 

Canteen: 

Week 
9 

5th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

 
 
 
Canteen: 

6th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

Little Humbugs 

7th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
Yr 7/8 

Gymnastics 
session 

Yr 5/6 
Intensive 
Swimming 

8th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 

9th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
 
 
 

 
Canteen: 
Sonya Ward 

Week 
10 

12th Dec 
Year 6 Graduation 

Dinner/Dance 
 
 
 

Canteen: 
 

13th Dec 
Presentation 

Evening 
 

14th Dec 
Yr 5/6 

Intensive 
Swimming 

 

Visit from Jason 
Owen Doin it for 
Rural Aussie kids 

15th Dec 
 

16th Dec 
Lake Talbot 

Swimming Pool End 
of Semester 2 
Celebration 

 
Canteen: 
Vanessa Williams 

Week 
11 

19th Dec 
School 

Development  
Day 

 
 PUPIL FREE  

 
 

20th Dec 
School  

Development  
Day  

 
PUPIL FREE 

 

  
 

 
 

                     SUPER SPELLERS 
 
 
 
Yr 3/4: Chelsey Spencer, Sam McClintock, Thompson Rossiter, Taylah 
Ward, Isla Rossiter, William Gerhard and Hailey Ward 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Laci Mayall        3rd December 

Charlotte Hooker 8th December 

 

UCS HARVESTER MAGAZINE 
Order Form 

 

The UCS 2022 Harvester will be printed and available for purchase and 
collection on Thursday, 15th December. 
 

The Harvester is the schools Yearbook, covering all this years’ class 
happenings, awards, classwork, photos, sporting events, activities and 
special events held as well as a summary of the Humbug Weekly 
newsletters. 
 

Please complete the order form below if you would like a copy. Phone the 
UCS front office if you have any questions on 69 759 030. 
 
Name…………………………………………………………………….  
 

Number of copies required…………………………………… 
          

                                Options for collection include (please ) 
     Send my copy home with a UCS student. 
Student name………………………………………………………. 
 
     Collect from UCS front office on Thursday, 15th December @ 3pm 
 
     Send via post 
Name…………………………………………………………………… 
 

Address……………………………………………………………….. 
 

Harvesters will cost $20 each or $25 posted. 
Payment must be received prior to collection. 

Payment method (please circle) 
Cash/cheque or online payment. 

 

Cash enclosed $............................................... 
 

Online Payment amount $............................. 
 

Reference#.................................................... 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

UCS Yum Menu for next 
Thursday,8th December 

       Orders that had already been received for this 
menu will carry over till next week. 

Apologies for today’s UCS Yum cancellation. 
 

Breakfast: Strawberry Pancakes                             $2.50 
Recess: Fruit Salad Smoothie                                  $2.50 
Lunch: Ham Salad Crunch Lunch                      Small $4.00 
                                                                       Large $6.00                            
                                           

        Free draw winners for Thursday 8th Dec 
Breakfast: Hayden Ward 
Recess: Tahlia McKay 
Lunch: Ruby McKay 



 
 

                 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

‘HUMBUG HIGH FIVE’ AND SPORT AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 7 

 

Week 6 and 7 ‘Fast and 
Free’ PBL draw. 
Congratulations to 
Daniel Spencer, Lachie 
Ward, Lucy Cattle, Tom 
Douglas and Linden 
Olsen-O’Connor on 
receiving their prizes.  
Lucy then spun the ‘prize 
wheel’ and won Zooper 
Doopers for Yr 5/6 and 
Daniel won Ice Cream 
Spiders for Yr 7/8.  
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SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

 

Students from Ungarie Central School performed a number of music items at the West Wyalong Christmas Shopping 
Street Carnival on Friday 25th November. Pictured above are:  Shay-Lee Crofts, Jackson Protheroe, Tahlia McKay, 
Caleb Protheroe, Ruby McKay and Mrs Brony Mason. 
 
The Recorder team worked hard to memorise their 
repertoire for the Festival of Instrumental Music 
where they played in the Sydney Opera House last 
term. They have continued rehearsing and are now 
preparing to play at the Ungarie Community Carols 
in the Park on Thursday 15th December. 
 
Friday night also saw the students perform carols on 
band instruments. These will also feature at the 
Ungarie Carols, as will a number of classical guitar 
items.                           
 
Well done to all students, and a big thank you to 
parents for their assistance. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FRIDAY NIGHT JACKPOT DRAW $1,500 THIS WEEK 

ATM & Eftpos 
available UNGARIE BOWLING CLUB 

 
UPDATED OPENING & KITCHEN HOURS! 

Monday: 5pm - close 
Kitchen open with a reduced menu. 

 

Tuesday: CLOSED 
 

Wednesday: CLOSED 
 

Thursday: 5pm - close 
Schooner & RTD specials. 

Kitchen open with a reduced menu. 
 

Friday: 5pm - close 
Kitchen open with full menu 

Jackpot Draw 
Raffles 

 

Saturday: 2.30pm - close 
Kitchen open with a reduced menu. 

 

Sunday: Breakfast 8am – 9.30am 
Club open 3pm - close 

Social Bowls 
 



 
 

      
   

  
   
    

    
  

    
    

    
    

     
      

 
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 


